
Committee Chair and  members of the committee, my name is Isabella Cody and I am here in 
opposition of House Bill  SB 2307. I oppose this bill because as a parent I find this bill as the 
government deciding what is appropriate for my child. The government is not my child’s parent, I 
am. Respectfully I may deem something inappropriate for my child, but that doesn’t mean I think 
someone else’s child shouldn’t be allowed that item; That’s the whole point of free speech. 

Thank you for your time. 

 


